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Have you heard about the reform to data protection law, which 
takes effect in 25 May 2018? Are you wondering what this means 
and how it might impact upon your organisation? Innovations in 

digital and communications technology have revolutionised the way 
in which data and information is created, stored, processed and 

shared. 
 

The General Data Protection Regulation will build on the current 
data protection framework by providing more protections for 

consumers, and more privacy considerations for organisations. In 
this awareness raising session, NICVA staff will explore the key 

aspects of the GDPR in the format of what’s new, and what stays 
the same. Discover what your organisation can do to prepare for 
these changes through the impartation of information and group 

discussion. 
 

This session is aimed at organisations who are at the initial stages 
of tackling GDPR. 

 
To register for this important session please contact Neola 

on neola@nwcn.org or call 028 7127 9090 
	
  
	
  

          


